Subject: 2022/4826/L 16 Bedford Square WC1B 3JA

Dear Rose

This application was discussed at the latest Advisory Committee meeting.

The replacement windows on the 3rd floor of this important Grade I listed building should be like for like, not

double-glazed sealed units. There is no indication why the window, as photographed, could not be appropriated
repaired.

Best wishes

Debbie Radcliffe
On behalf of:
Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee (BCAAC) 61B Judd Street, London WC1H 9QT



